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Dear Parents/Guardians: 
                                                Progress Reports will be sent home on Tuesday, 
October 30th.  Parent/Guardian interviews will occur after school on Thursday 
(Session 1) and all day Friday (Session 2 in the morning and Session 3 in the 
afternoon). Teachers will select two of the three sessions for interviews. It is 
important that you book an interview to discuss your child’s progress. If you 
cannot manage one of the time slots, please contact your child’s teacher to 
arrange a meeting at a mutually convenient time. Interviews can also be done 
over the phone.  
               
                                Interviews can be booked in one of three ways.  
 
1. By registering at https://dalewood.schoolappointments.com (Also found at 
http://www.hwdsb.on.ca/dalewood/parents/parents-news/) 
(You will be able to create an account, enter your children and then schedule interview times to 
meet with their teachers. To begin select, "Click here to register." at the bottom of the login 
box.) 

 
2. By contacting your child’s teacher (through the normal channels of 
communication between teacher and parent/guardian) 
 
3.  By phoning the school at 905-628-8631. We will then slot you in a time on the 
website.       
 
We look forward to seeing all of you on the 1st and 2nd of November.  
 
 
Mr. Grattan 
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